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The Compassionate Friends is a non-profit organization for 
families who had a child, grandchild, or sibling die.  The Greater 
New Orleans Chapter has constructed a “Memorial Garden” in 
Lafreniere Park at 3000 Downs Blvd., Metairie, LA - to honor 

the memory of all children who have died. 
 

Please complete the form below if you would like an engraved memorial brick(s) in the Garden 
in memory of a child. 

The donation for each brick is $75.00 for members or $100 for non-members. 
 

Additional donations toward Greater New Orleans Chapter expenses are welcome. 
 

Personal duplicate bricks: If you order a Memorial Garden brick for $75.00 for members or $100 for non-
members, you may also get an additional brick for $50.00 for your PERSONAL use. 
 

Each brick (4”x 8”) may be engraved with up to 21 characters (including SPACES-no graphics) per line (3 lines max) 
 

MEMORIAL GARDEN Brick 

 
 
 

                    

 
 
 

                    

 
 
 

                    

 

PERSONAL Memorial Brick 
 
 
 

                    

 
 
 

                    

 
 
 

                    

Members         - # of engraved memorial bricks:  _______ at $75 per brick = $___________ 
Non-Members - # of engraved memorial bricks:  _______ at $100 per brick = $__________ 

      # of personal duplicate bricks:    _______at $50 per brick  = $___________ 
(must order a memorial brick at $75 or 100 to be eligible to order PERSONAL bricks) 

I wish to make an additional donation to the Chapter of                                     $___________ 
Total amount enclosed =  $___________ 

Name:___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address:  ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

City:  ___________________________State:______ Zip:________  Phone: (        ) _____________________ 
 

      Please make checks payable to: TCF - GNO            Donations are tax deductible. 
                Mail to: TCF-GNO Brick Orders, 4541 Loveland St., Metairie, LA 70006, ph (504) 460-2970 
 
 

For additional chapter event information, call Chapter Leaders:  William or Millie Hunton (504) 265-0581 


